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Bills Committee on Buildings (Amendment) Bill 2003

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion
at the meeting on 9 September 2003

The Administration was requested to -

(a) provide written response to the views and concerns expressed by the
organizations;

(b) review the proposed increases of maximum fines for selected offences
which some members and organizations considered to be too high; and

(c) explain the present enforcement situation concerning naming of streets and
numbering of buildings under section 32(2) of the Buildings Ordinance.
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